





Student Transportation of Eastern Ontario

May 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Student Transportation of Eastern Ontario (STEO) along with the Catholic District School Board of Eastern Ontario (CDSBEO) and the Upper Canada District School Board (UCDSB) would like to remind you that the transportation policy currently identifies the following (maximum) distances for students to walk to school:

PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE HAS BEEN A CHANGE IN MAXIMUM WALKING DISTANCE TO SCHOOL FOR GRADES 7 & 8 EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 2018.

Grade

Maximum Walking Distance to School

Junior Kindergarten - Grade 3

0.8 kms

Grades 4 – 6

1.6 kms

Grades 7 - 12

2.0 kms

Your child(ren) may now reside within the walk zone to their home school for the upcoming 2018-2019 school year.

Please visit our website at <u>www.steo.ca</u> and click on the your child(ren)'s eligibility for busing.



button to verify

Please feel free to contact Student Transportation of Eastern Ontario (STEO) at 1-855-925-0022 for any clarification you may require.

We wish you and your child a safe and successful school year.

cc: Janet Murray, STEO GM/CAO
Bonnie Norton, Superintendent of Business, CDSBEO
Robert Backstrom, Superintendent of Business, UCDSB